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A message from the Head of School….. 

It has been lovely to talk to so many parents each morning 
about their children’s learning and achievements. I would just 
like to remind all our families that our Parents Consultation 
takes place all next week. This is a great opportunity for you 
to come and talk to your child’s class teacher about their 
learning. It is a time to celebrate your children’s achievements 
and work together to support them in the next stage of their 
learning. I look forward to seeing all our parents in school 
next week. If you would like to talk to me during parent 
consultation week, I will be based at the front of the school 
office. 

If your child has 97% attendance they receive a letter today 
inviting them to our school attendance disco on Monday 20th 
November.  If you have any worries or concerns regarding 
your child’s attendance, please speak to Ms Martin or myself.                       

                                                                  Laura Woodward 

Attendance Update 

 

 

Our School Target is 97% 

Last week our attendance 

was 97.48%:  

The winners this week 

are…Micklegate! 

First Place: Micklegate with 

99.35% 

Second Place: Fossgate with 

97.63% 

Third Place: Stonegate with 

97.28% 

 

Christmas Fair 

We are holding our Christmas Fair 

at 2pm on Friday 1st December. We 

have a range of exciting stalls 

selling a variety of goods and 

games. We would be extremely 

grateful for any donations for: 

raffle prizes or the children’s 

tombola 

If you have any prizes or donations 

please could you bring them to the 

school office. We would really 

appreciate your continued support. 

Home School Agreement 

At Haxby Road Primary Academy we continue to build a strong 
partnership between staff, parents and carers as we know this is 
important in helping children to achieve and to enjoy learning.  

We are determined to create an inclusive culture of learning 
where all children will be challenged in their thinking, to achieve 
to the best of their abilities and strive to become lifelong learners. 

We will empower our children to become respected citizens to 
enable them to make valuable contributions locally, globally and 
to contribute to our world’s sustainable future. 

This can be done most effectively when all staff, parents and 
children understand their responsibilities and work together 
towards the same goals. 

We have made a new school agreement which explains the 
schools aims and values. It explains the schools responsibility 
towards our pupils and the responsibility of our parents/carers as 
well as the child. It aims to provide a partnership of success and 
ensures everyone works together to support the children in their 
learning and emotional wellbeing. 

Please can we ask all our families to sign the home school 
agreement and return it back to school. If you have any questions 
or worries about the school agreement please feel free to speak 
to your child’s class teacher or myself. 

Thank you for your support.   

 

This week the school 
community are remembering 
a very special boy who 
attended our nursery and tiny 
steps academy and sadly 
passed away one year ago. He 
will always hold a special 

place in our hearts. 


